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17th November, 2021 
Ref: 000147 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 
Thursday, 23rd December 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Following the government’s announcement that there is an additional Bank Holiday to mark the 
Queen’s Jubilee, I am writing to inform you that school will be closed to all children and staff on 
Thursday, 23rd December. 
 
This means that children will be breaking up for half term at the end of the day on 
Wednesday, 22nd December. 
 
We have aligned our revised dates to match other schools in our local area to help parents with 
siblings in several schools.  
 
School will open as normal to all children on Monday, 10th December.   
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms. K Leach            
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 


